



LESSON 17: QUESTION TAGS

Dated: 25/10/2022

HOMEWORK:

Exercise I: Choose the correct option:

1. We should call Rita, _____?
A. should we B. shouldn't we C. shall we D. should not we
2. Monkeys can't sing, _____?
A. can they B. can it C. can't they D. can't it
3. These books aren't yours, _____?
A. are these B. aren't these C. are they D. aren't they
4. That's Bod's, _____?
A. is that B. isn't it C. isn't that D. is it
5. No one died in the accident, _____?
A. did they B. didn't they C. did he D. didn't he
6. The air-hostess knows the time she has been here, _____?
A. does she B. isn't it C. doesn't she D. did she
7. This is the second time she's been here, _____?
A. isn't this B. isn't it C. has she D. hasn't she
8. They must do as they are told, _____?
A. mustn't they B. must they C. are they D. aren't they
9. He hardly has anything nowadays, _____?
A. hasn't he B. has he C. doesn't he D. does he
10. You've never been in Italy, _____?
A. have you B. haven't you C. been you D. had you
11. Sally turned her report, _____?
A. didn't she B. did she C. hadn't she D. didn't she
12. You have a ticket to the game, _____?
A. have you B. don't you C. haven't you D. do you
13. Tom knows Alice, _____?
A. doesn't he B. is he C. does he D. isn't he
14. Come into the kitchen, _____?
A. do you B. will you C. won't you D. B and C
15. Everybody likes beauty, _____?
A. doesn't he B. do they C. don't they D. does he
16. Peter never comes to class late, _____?

Prepared by Le Thu

- A. doesn't he B. doesn't Peter C. does he D. does Peter
17. I'm going to see my grandparents in HCM City next week, _____?
- A. aren't I B. am I not C. are you D. A and B
18. Your baby is very lovely, _____?
- A. is he B. isn't he C. is it D. isn't it
19. Tom invited us to come to his party, _____?
- A. hadn't he B. couldn't he C. wasn't he D. didn't he
20. There was an exciting football match on TV last night, _____?
- A. wasn't it B. was not there C. wasn't there D. was it
21. I am not too fat, _____?
- A. aren't I B. do I C. am I D. are I
22. I'm wrong, _____?
- A. am not B. aren't I C. are not D. amn't
23. Someone discovered penicillin in 1928, _____?
- A. didn't they B. didn't he/she C. didn't someone D. wasn't he/she
24. The poor don't have many things to eat, _____?
- A. do we B. do they C. do you D. do I
25. Nam wishes he had worked hard last year, _____?
- A. hadn't Nam B. hadn't he C. doesn't Nam D. doesn't he
26. You 'd had breakfast before you went to school yesterday, _____?
- A. hadn't you B. didn't you C. wouldn't you D. weren't you
27. I think he will join us, _____?
- A. doesn't he B. won't he C. will he D. don't I
28. Let's go out tonight, _____?
- A. will we B. won't we C. won't they D. shall we
29. Don't drop that vase, _____?
- A. do you B. won't you C. will you D. are you
30. Nice day, _____?
- A. is it B. are they C. isn't it D. aren't they

PRACTICE TEST 2 (PART 2)

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions from 21 to 25.

Everyone wants a job that pays well. Some people stop school early because they want to start earning cash right away. Others spend years and years studying in school in order to get a better job. Which is best? Actually, studies show that in most jobs, the higher your education, the higher your **earning power**.

Prepared by Le Thu

For example, in the United States, high school graduates can make about \$30,400 a year. The people who do not finish high school average only \$23,400 a year. Just having a document that says you finished high school means an extra \$7,000!

If you stay in school, you can make more money. A person who goes to college and gets a bachelor's degree can make an average of \$52,200. With a master's degree, he or she can make about \$62,000. And studies show that if a person gets a PhD, he or she can make \$89,000 or more a year.

Of course, people with different occupations have different salaries. If you want to work and make more money, spend more time in school.

21. Why does the passage say some people stop high school early?
- A. They do not have a lot of money.
 - B. They do not like going to school.
 - C. They do not want to work hard.
 - D. They want to start making money.
22. The underlined phrase "**earning power**" in the passage probably means
- A. ability to make money
 - B. power to spend money
 - C. getting education
 - D. earning reputation
23. According to the passage, how can a person earn more money?
- A. By stopping high school
 - B. By staying in school for a long time
 - C. By working a part-time job in high school
 - D. By starting a small business
24. Which of these ideas is mentioned in the passage?
- A. Everyone should get a master's degree.
 - B. Graduating high school is important.
 - C. A person should do the same job their whole life.
 - D. A person with a PhD will not earn a lot of money.
25. Why was this passage written?
- A. To make school more fun
 - B. To teach people how to set goals
 - C. To encourage people to stay in school
 - D. To help people who score poorly on tests

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 26 to 30.

Large forests are important to us in many ways. They give us wood (26) _____ building and heating. They are a home for many kinds of plants and animals. And for many city people, forests are a place to go for a vacation. People can (27) _____ about nature there. They can enjoy fresh air and sleep in a(n) (28) _____ place. But there is one more reason (29) _____ forests are important to everyone. The leaves on the trees in a forest help to clean the air. Dirty air is a serious problem in many (30) _____ of the world. Without our forests, this problem might be much worse.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|----------|--------------|--------------|
| 26. A. to | B. for | C. from | D. about |
| 27. A. learn | B. talk | C. research | D. explore |
| 28. A. interesting | B. noisy | C. exciting | D. quiet |
| 29. A. what | B. that | C. why | D. when |
| 30. A. parts | B. areas | C. districts | D. countries |